DE LUCA Patrizia (JUST)

From: DE LUCA Patrizia (JLS)

Sent: 08 October 2009 15:22

To: '‘Angelo. Moretto'

Subject: RE: conference on: "Challenges in Adoption Procedures in Europe: ensuring the best
interests of the child".

Dear Mr.Moretto,

your organisation was already on my mailing list.

The European Commission can fund the participation of one person from EUROADOPT.

Please register your delegate on the website www.adoptionprocedure.net as "Participant nominated for
reimboursement”.

The travel agency will contact the registered person in order to organize his/her travel and accomodation.
Best regards,

Patrizia De Luca

Team leader/Chef d'équipe
Commission européenne

DG JLS Justice, Liberté et Sécurité

From: Angelo Moretto [mailto:angelo.moretto@ciai.it]

Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 3:13 PM

To: DE LUCA Patrizia (JLS)

Cc: pb@danadopt.dk; helge.molaug@coop.no

Subject: conference on: "Challenges in Adoption Procedures in Europe: ensuring the best interests of the
child".

Dear Ms. De Luca,

I am contacting you as chairperson of EurAdopt regarding the conference on: "Challenges in Adoption Procedures in
Europe: ensuring the best interests of the child" that the Council of Europe and the European Commission are organising
jointly. :

EurAdopt is an umbrella organisation of over 20 organisation from 12 European countries that carry out intercountry
adoptions. EurAdopt has always advocated good practicies in adoptions and was represented by observers when the
Hague Convention was finalized and signed, and has later participated in follow-up meetings.

More information can be found in the attached documents.

We would be very interested in participanting and contributing in the work of the conference that has been organised.

Kindest regards

Angelo Moretto
EurAdopt Chairperson



